
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 13th September 2019 

What a busy week we have all had.  We are really impressed with all the children’s attitudes and 

behaviours in their first full week at school. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank everybody for supporting our new morning  

routine.  As a polite reminder the playground is supervised from 8:40am and all children are  

expected to be in school ready for the whistle to be blown at 8:45am.  This enables all children to 

start school promptly at 8:50am.  Late marks are issued for any pupil arriving after 8:50am. 

 

It was lovely to see parents and carers during our Meet the Teacher meetings, we hope the  

meetings gave you a good insight into what the Autumn Term will be like for your child. 

 

As always, if you have any concerns please do speak with your class teacher in the first  

instance, they will endeavour to answer any queries and resolve any issues.  Should you need to 

speak with any member of the leadership team please make an appointment with the office. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley   

Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680     Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Fencing Club 
Premier Sports are delivering 

this exciting club which is open to all year 

groups.  They come in to school every  

Monday from 3:15pm to 4:15pm.  Fencing is 

a varied and exciting combat sport and is 

taught in a fun and age appropriate way.  

More information about fencing can be 

found by visiting the website: 

www.britishfencing.com 

 

To book your child’s space onto this club 

please visit the Premier Sports website: 

family.premier-education.com/courses  

 

If your child is interested but perhaps a 

little unsure please speak with the office 

to enquire about a free trial. 

Next week ….Next week ….Next week ….   

 

Monday 

Sally Beadle Assembly 

Fencing Club (all years) 3:15-4:15pm 

Tuesday 

Gardening Club (Yrs 3-6) 3:15-4pm  

Wednesday 

Lunchtime Tag Rugby Club (Yrs 5&6)  

Football Club (Yrs 1-6) 3:15-4:15pm 

Thursday 

Lunchtime Handwriting Club (all years) 

Art Club (all years) 3:15-4pm (FULL) 

https://family.premier-education.com/courses


REMINDERS 

 Message from the Kitchen:  If your child requires any type of school 

lunch these must be ordered online (ParentPay) by Sunday midnight or 

by 9am on Monday with the office.  We are unable to make changes to 

orders after numbers are submitted to the kitchen.  If you need a ParentPay 

login please let the office know. 

 Nut free:  Please remember we are a nut free school.  All parents/carers 

must check the contents of any food bought into school to ensure they do not 

any contain nuts. 

 Music Lessons:  A letter has been sent out to all children who will be starting 

music lessons with us on Monday 16th September.  Please ensure all rental 

agreements are returned on Monday morning so that they can be issued with 

their cello/violin.   

 Remembrance Showcase (12th November Years 5&6):  This letter has been 

sent in error to Year 4 pupils.  Due to the number of places available and 

school timetabling we are opening the event to Year 5 and 6 pupils only this 

year.  We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  If your child is in Year 5/6 

and they would like to attend please ensure their slip is returned to the office 

no later than Wednesday 18th September. 

A t t e n d a n c e 

w/c 9th September 2019:  

 Reception: 98.75% 

 Year 1:   100% 

 Year 2:   100% 

 Year 3:   95.71% 

 Year 4:   100% 

 Year 5:  88.57% 

 Year 6:   85%  

 Whole school 95.2% 

Congratulations 

Year 1, 2 & 4 

(100%) 

This week’s stars are: 

Bethany (Yr1), Reece (Yr4) &  

Daisy (Yr6)  

Behaviour certificates were awarded to: 

Rosie.M (YrR), Grace (Yr2) & Skye (Yr5)  

Handwriting Award:   Eli (Yr1) 

Our ‘Thank You’ winner this week is:  

Ella (Yr3)  

 

Well done everybody 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Monday 16th September Sally Beadle Assembly 

Monday 30th September Bridget Jones Assembly 

Monday 14th October Bridget Jones Assembly 

Wednesday 16th October Lilac Moon Individual & Sibling Photos 

Thursday 17th October  Homework Celebration Assembly 2:45pm 

*parents/carers welcome to attend* 

Friday 18th October School Closed—INSET DAY 

Monday 21st October School Closed—Half Term 

Monday 28th October Back to school—Autumn Term 2 

Are you aware of the change to the May bank holiday next year?  The May bank holiday 

will be Friday 7th May.  An updated version of our term dates reflecting this change has 

been added to our website. 


